
March 8, 15, 22, 29 & April 5, 12  Fish Fry  

March 11 - 21  Pennies for Peace 

March 22 In-service Day  - NO SCHOOL 

March 25 Camp Kern –7th and 8th grade 

March 29  POP Sprit Day 

April 18  Holy Thursday NO SCHOOL 

April 19  Good Friday NO SCHOOL 

April 22- April 26  Spring Break NO SCHOOL 

May 1 Grandparents Day 

May 5  First Communion  9:00 a.m. 

    —————————————————— 

TUITION                                                                        

Just a reminder that February tuition is past due.        

Payments are due by the 20th of each month and can 

be dropped in the locked mailbox on the porch anytime. 

Payments may also be sent in with your student and giv-

en to the teacher.  Mrs. Papakirk is happy to have you 

stop in the office as well. 

NIGHT AT THE RACES THANK YOU!                                                     

A HUGE thank you to Patrick and Tracey Wilson for 

overseeing NATR, and also to Rick St. Onge, Heather 

McClanahan, Warner Allen and all our many generous 

volunteers. Thank you to everyone who supported it! 

This fundraiser helped to support  all those who play 

Prince of Peace sports, our physical education program 

which benefits all students, and our athletic fund. 

ARCHERY CLUB                                                             
POP is interested in starting an archery program for chil-
dren in 1st through 8th grade. Stef Adams has arranged 
two archery information sessions at POP so you and 
your child can attend to learn more about it!  The first 
session is Thursday, March 7th from 6-7 pm and the 
second session is on Saturday, March 30th from 10-11 
am in the gym.  Our own archery expert and POP par-
ent, Tony Giska, will lead the Q and A both days.  It is 
only necessary to attend one of these trainings. 

BASKETBALL JERSEYS                                                  

Please return the basketball jerseys to school.  Please 

put the jerseys in a bag and label it with your child’s 

name on it.  

FISH FRY                                                                    
Our POP Fish Fry begins this Friday, March 8th. Stop by 
and also tell your family and friends about our delicious 
fish sandwiches, fish tacos, shrimp, and shrimp taco din-
ners. Fish Fry runs from 5:00 to 8:00 with live entertain-
ment beginning at 6:00.                                                                  

FISH FRY VOLUNTEERS                                                
If you are able to volunteer any time at any of the fish 
frys, please go to the link below to sign up. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c45adad2aa0fb6-
prince2 

ODYSSEY OF THE MIND BAKE SALE                       
OM will be selling delicious baked goods at the Fish 
Frys. Please see the designated dates below to bring in 
a baked good to help support the teams. Your child can 
be out of uniform on that specific Friday if they bring in 
something. Contact Jennifer Smith with any questions. 

March 8    -   PPA 
March 15    -  PPB 
March 22  -  MIA 
March 29   - MIB 
April 5  -  MII 
April 12  -  MIII 

ODYSSEY OF THE MIND FUNDRAISER                            
Do you think that you are the next Vincent van Gogh? 
Hold onto you ears and join us for Come Paint with Alt 
Art on March 16th at the POP auditorium to help support 
our OM groups as they go to state. Please see flyer for 
further details. 

DOODLE FOR GOOGLE CONTEST                                    
The deadline for the “Doodle for Google” Contest is 
Monday, March 18th at 11PM. If your child enters the 
contest, they could win a $30,000 College Scholarship 
and our school  wins a $50,000 Technology Packet. De-
tails can be found on Doodle4Google.com. Any further 
questions, contact Julie Faller at jfaller@popcov.com. 

PENNY COLLECTION                                                   

It’s time to check your pockets and under your cushions 

because we are collecting pennies. Pennies for Peace 

begins March 11 and runs thru March 22. This helps the 

Sisters of Notre Dame’s St. Julie’s school in Uganda. 

PLASTIC CAPS                                                                
Please keep sending in those plastic caps to help junior 
high achieve their goal of making a bench! 
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